[image: ]
300 North High Street ∙ Muncie, Indiana 47305
www.cityofmuncie.com ∙ Phone: (765) 747-4845

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 5, 2022
Suspension with Pay
During routine payment processing within the City Controller’s office, inconsistencies within one department’s accounting were discovered. Following standard procedure, the City has reached out to State Police for further investigation. Two employees have been suspended with pay, pending the results of the investigation.
The City is committed to protecting the privacy and reputation of the employees involved, and will not be releasing names while the investigation is ongoing. 
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